Weldon T. Burton CPA

2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E • Ridgefield, WA. 98642 360-896-7470 or 360-727-3643 • Fax: 360-727-7637 • Email wtbpdx@gmail.com

April 26, 2012

Filed thru Commission's Electronic Filing Web Page and US Mail

David Danner, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Excess Disposal, Inc.

G-107

Dear Mr. Danner:

I am requesting an extension of time to file the Solid Waste Collection Companies Annual Report, Class A& B Solid Waste Operations, for Excess Disposal, Inc., G-107 per WAC 480-70-071.

The company will make an estimated payment for the annual fee before the due date.

The extension request is due to the necessity of extracting more detailed information from the company's computer system so a complete and accurate report may be filed. I anticipate an additional 30 days beyond the original due date will be necessary to complete the report.

Yours Truly,

Weldon T. Burton CPA

WeldorBur